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Animal Refuge Center, Inc.
P.O. Box 62605
Fort Myers, FL 33906

Membership Application 

Name _________________________

Address________________________

City___________State_____Zip_____

New Member _____  Renewal______

	 $25         Friend                                      
	 $50         Supporter  
	 $150       Patron                                                                   
	 $ 500      Sustaining                               
	 $1,000    Krieger Leadership Society   
	 $5,000    Guardian                                   
	 Other      __________

ARC Barks & Meows
P.O. Box 62605
Fort Myers, FL 33906

Shelter Wish List 
Disposables:  Paper towels, tall trash bags, dish soap,
laundry detergent, bleach, Clorox Bleach Wipes, and 

linens.

Equipment:  Industrial washable mop heads, brooms, 
buckets, and dust pans. We can also always use new or 
nearly new washers, dryers, and pressure washers. We 

can also always use NEW air conditioners/heaters for our 
residents’ housing. Please contact us for model # details!

Dogs Wish List
Biscuits & Treats
Nulo Canned & Diamond Dry
6’ standard leashes

Cats Wish List
Canned Food
Dry Food
Temptation Treats



Gifts of Love
All gifts to ARC “In Honor” or “In Memory” of a person or an animal are gratefully accepted. Send contributions to ARC, PO Box 62605, Fort Myers,

FL 33906. Your listing will be featured in our next issue. Please accept our apologies & notify us immediately if your gift has been overlooked.

Always alive in the minds of their owners, 
the following pets have been memorial-

ized through donations:
Revered for their kind hearts and the 

joy they bring, the following people 
have been honored through donations:

Contributions have been received in 
memory of the following persons for their 

compassion and concern for animals:

Board of Trustees
Wayne Leinen, President 
Rob Spicker, VP 
Betty Hughes, Treasurer
Amy Pody, Co-Treasurer
Lisa Viola, Secretary
Peggy Gore, Exec Dir., Trustee
Christina Hollis, Trustee
Laura Leinen, Trustee
Casey Chenoweth, Trustee

Editor - Betty Hughes
bettyhughes@comcast.net

A special thank you to our friends at:

ALL AMERICAN PRINTING
4621 Bayshore Rd.
North Fort Myers, FL 33917
(239) 225-2198

For donating the printing costs of 
ARC’s newsletter.

Thank you to Kathie Lynch, 
Publisher of The Pet Gazette

for donating desktop pubishing 
services for ARC’s newsletter.

Animal Refuge Center, Inc.
18011 Old Bayshore Road
North Fort Myers, FL 33917
(239) 731-3535

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 62605
Fort Myers, FL 33906

Adoptions 11:00 AM to 4:00 PM
Weds-Sun (except major holidays)
BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.

E-mail us at:
bettyhughes@comcast.net
or visit us at:
www.AnimalRefugeCenter.com

Follow us on Facebook:
Animal Refuge Center
Lily and ARC

ARC is a non-profit, no-kill animal welfare organization and sanctuary operated by tax deductible donations and volunteers.
ARC also promotes animal welfare advocacy and employs education to  teach responsible pet guardianship as well as kindness to all creatures.

ARC is a tax deductible, 501(c)3 status organization, funded by individual and corporate donations and memberships, and operated by volunteers.

ARC’s General Membership Meetings are held annually on the 3rd Tuesday of both June and December at 6:30pm. Meetings are held at:
Home-Tech, 6400 Techster Blvd, Fort Myers, FL 33966

Memorials for People:            	 From:
Janice Driefer & Charlie	 Debra LaPointe
Mary Lee Goodwin		  Elaine Jett
Janine Leduc		  Todd Adams
Rebecca Lipsie		  Mark & Jane McKenzie
Audna Niemczyk		  Martha Hammond
Cinbdy Saunders		  Rose Marie & Don Caskey
Patricia Singleton 		  Philip Jansen
Edie Yelland		  Mary Teeple

People Honors:            	 From:
Claudette Mayer		  Linda Stanford
Emily Merritt		  Lisa Pisiak
Emily Merritt		  All Her Facebook Friends!

Thank You to Our New and Renewing Members
FRIEND:
Nancy Axelrod
Nancy Bailey
Aloma Barnes
Kathleen Boynton
Charlotte Brejc
Stephen Chupack
Nancy Colby
Margaret Crockett
Sharon Daumer
Estelle Harrington
George Hopgood
Charlene Sanders
June Santangelo
Sweetman Smith
Joan Thompson
Cheryl Williams

SUPPORTER:
William Braun
Mary Braun
Martha Campbell

Kelly Cassidy
Jennifer Clark
Renee Gareau
Sephanie Giles
Joyce Heckber
Anne Ingalls
Michaele Jones
Mary Koenig
Mary Koontz
Kristy’s Kreeations LLC
John Lewis
Sherry Lex-Heinrich
Carol Lis
Camille Lydston
Linda Marcelli
Virgil Metcalf
Cindy McCullough
Patricia Neumyer
Marsha Norman
James Norwicke
Barbara Packard
Patricia Parker

Patricia Petrie
Barbara Philip
Debbi Redfield
Susan Rojas
Suzanne Summit
Ann Marie Shepard
Vicki Sullivan
Wendy Taibbi

PATRON:
Virginia Avery
Holly & Daniel Borkowski
Rose Marie Caskey
Janet Clark
Robert Duvin
Maureen Fatigato
Ann Johnston
Greg Lipsie
Carole Lovell
Linda Maxwell
Andrea Mead
Marise Nichols

Roxanne & Cliff Smith
Dorothy Steele
Phyllis Wells

SUSTAINING:
Sandra Hodonos
Barbara & Jonathan Peer
Dr. Ira Peterson
John Pittenger
Jeanne & George Richter
Gloria Rosenweig
Joseph & Margaret Spielman
Sharon Swartzbaugh
Linda Tafel

The Cedar Chest Fine 
Jewelry
The Toomey Law Firm
Karen & Charles Young

KRIEGER LEADERSHIP 
SOCIETY:
Paul & Julie Ben-Susan
Brenda & Howard Sheridan
Thomas & Tamea Sutphen

GUARDIAN:
AJ & Lynda Scribante

Memorials for Pets:		  From:
Bailey			   Eileen & Steven Smith
Bailey			   Eileen Severs
Chance			   Nancy Bailey
Fritz			   Libby Brasfield
Fritzi & Jozi		  Ruth Rowan & Fran Rossadivito
Rocky			   Rose Marie & Don Caskey
Simon			   Harriette O’Brien 

Pets Honors:		  From:
Jujy			   Diana Burkett
Lily			   Foster Mum
Lily			   Stumpie Cat
Lily			   All Her Facebook Fans!
Reagan			   Leslie Conner
Roley			   Toomey Law Firm

    ARC pulled these two girls from a shelter when they were “out of time.” 
Elsa has beautiful green eyes and Snow White has one blue and one green 
eye. This is caused by a rare genetic trait called Heterochromia and occurs 
in less than 1% of the feline population.
    Because Elsa is deaf and very bonded with Snow White, we are offering 
a BOGO! Their recent adoption did not work out due to the resident kitty not 
accepting them, so after two weeks they were returned. Might you be one 
with more patience and willingness to offer them love?  

Sisters Need a Break!






